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I oppose another over reach utilizing a board or bureaucratic group (unelected) 

making decisions for a select group. Not every facet of our lives need government 

intervention when there are already laws in place. There are other things that need 

attention. Not everything done by Government actually helps us. Stay out of Oregons 

farmers lives.  


